
From: tess ortega
To: kathryn.dunleavy@cityofsalida.com
Subject: Letter of Support
Date: Tuesday, December 6, 2022 4:23:11 PM

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing in support of Abigail Smedly’s upcoming variance request hearing. I have been Abigail’s
neighbor for two years, and would be thrilled for her to have this opportunity of working towards obtaining
affordable and permanent housing. I support the splitting of the lot at 649 W 2nd St for Abigail’s proposed
variance request.

Thank you,

Tessie Jo Ortega
719-221-3013
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